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Natalie Vawter <nvawter@bexley.org>

"Submit Comment to City Council" from Rob VanCleve
1 message

City of Bexley <emcguinness@bexley.org> Wed, Jan 19, 2022 at 10:59 AM
To: nvawter@bexley.org

Someone submitted this comment to City Council:

Would you like to
submit a comment
to City Council?:

Yes

Your Name:: Rob VanCleve
Your Email
Address:: robvancleve@me.com

Your Home
Address:: 2734 Wellesley Rd

Your comment to
the Bexley City
Council::

Hello, I am wondering if you gave consideration to suspending garbage pick-up on MLK Day? I
live in Berwick but noticed that trash pick-up proceeded on MLK day in Bexley. To me, it seems
insensitive to the memory of MLK whose last march was with sanitation workers in Memphis.

Thanks for your consideration,

Rob

Do you wish to be
contacted
regarding your
comment?:

Yes
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